To : DIVINA N. DAQUIOAG
Administrative Officer V

FOI Officer
Date : October 24,2019
Re : FOI Request Tracking No. FOI-2019-10-53

Subject FOI request is:

Purpose : Requesting information on the number of internet service providers
registered with the NTC in the Philippines from 2009 to 2018.

We are forwarding the attached FOI Request with the letter-reply from the Regulations Branch.

Thank you.

[
IMELDA R'WALCIEN
Acting||Director 11

Regulation Branch

Approved for Release:

N

EDGARDO V. CABARIOS
Deputy Commissioner
FOI Decision Maker
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

NATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
NTC Building, BIR Road, East Triangle, Diliman, Quezon City
Email: ntc@ntc.gov.ph; website: http://www.ntc.gov.ph

October 24, 2019

MR. LEO CARLO R. LIAY

10/10J Cambridge Village, Brgy. San Andres
1900 Cainta, Rizal

Leocarlo.liay@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Liay:
This refers to your Freedom of Information request, FOI Tracking No. FOI-2019-10-53,
received on 15 October 2019, requesting the Commission for the number of internet service

providers registered from 2009 to 2018.

May we respectfully inform you that the number of valid NTC registered ISPs to date are One
Hundred Thirty (130).

Thank you and warm greetings.

Very truly yours,

Acting Director 11
Reguldtion Branch
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